
 

Welcome 

 

We would like to welcome all new children who have started 

Bright Sparks recently or who are starting this month.  

Bright Sparks has grown rapidly and is now very busy, so do 

make sure you have sent through any requests for any extra 

sessions or changes to sessions you may require. 

 

If you have any worries, queries, or questions, please talk to 

any of the nursery staff. If you would like to speak to the 

manager, please call or email: 

01823 795999 or brightsparks@ikbschool.co.uk 

 

Important Dates 

04.01.22 – Term 

Begins/Nursery open 

10.01.22 to 14.04.22 – 

Wonderful Week 

19.01.22 – Miss Fahy’s reading 

workshop for parents/ carers 

31.01.22 – Storytelling week 

10.02.22 – Mr Healey’s Safer 

Internet workshops for 

parent/ carers 

18.02.22 – INSET day, 

Nursery closed 

Growing & Learning 

This term we will be exploring ‘Journeys’. 

 We will be learning about how we travel, modes 

of transport, where we go on journeys and 

treasure maps.  

During the nursery day the children have free 

flow access to the outside and can select a range 

of resources to use and explore independently. 

There will also be lots of opportunities for the 

children to take part in activities that will be 

happening throughout the day, both adult and 

child led.  

Do remember, with the Winter weather that 

children will require coats, hats, gloves, 

waterproofs & wellies.  

Please make sure they are named. Thank you. 

Our IKB Attributes – We are POSITIVE; We are ENGAGED; 

We are RESPONSIBLE; We are RESPECTFUL; We are 

RESILIENT; We RISE TO CHALLENGES. 


